
STATE OF CALIFORNIA HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
'44 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

July 16, 1984 

ALL-COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE I- 67-84

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: FEDERAL LEGISLATION AFFECTING AFDC (HR 4170) 

REFERENCE: 

Attached for your information is a copy of the June 22, 1984 Congressional
Record which contains a summary of legislation (HR 4170) that will make 
several changes in the AFDC program, This legislation has passed both 
houses of Congress and is expected to be signed by the President in the 
near future. Much of the legislation has an October 1, 1984 implementation
date. Once the bill is signed, it is expected that federal regulations 
will be promulgated quickly, probably in August 1984, We have also 
attached a departmental summary of HR 4170 for your use. 

The Department is in the process of developing an implementation plan.
You will be notified of the details when it is completed, 

Any questions you may have concerning this legislation should be directed 
to Kathy Lewis, Chief, AFDC Program Development Bureau, at (916) 322-5387. 
Dave Mullins, Chief, AFDC Policy Implementation Bureau should be contacted
regarding state regulations questions at (916) 322-5330, Frank Rondas, 
Chief, Employment Programs Bureau, should be contacted regarding employment
re te issues in ,the bi IL 

Attachment 

cc: CWDA 
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